
Information Technology Committee
Report to the University Council

The UC-IT met on Monday, March 1, 2021.

The committee discussed, revised, and passed a resolution on student licensing for Adobe Cre-
ative Cloud. The committee submits that resolution to the University Council for consideration.

The next meeting of the UC-IT will be on Monday, April 5.

Scott Randby
UC-IT Chair


